
The Green Party calls on Israel to evacuate the illegal settlements  
within the occupied territories of Palestine. 
 
We call on the government of Israel to dismantle the ‘settlement wall’  
in those territories, which has been condemned by the International  
Court, which divides Palestinian territories, and which deprives them of  
land, water, other resources and employment. The discrimination against  
Palestinians practiced by the Israeli government and settlers in the  
occupied territories needs to be addressed as a first step. 
 
The Green Party believes that all Israelis, Palestinians, and their  
families should have and be able to exercise full human and civil rights  
throughout Israel, Palestine and the occupied territories in Palestine.  
Israel must be subject to the Geneva Convention concerning the rights of  
individuals and communities, in the same way that other states are. The  
resort to ‘collective punishment’ in defiance of those requirements is  
unacceptable. 
 
The Green Party calls on the democratically elected representatives of  
the Palestinian people to recognise the right of the state of Israel to  
exist within recognised, agreed and secure borders. 
 
The Green Party calls on the Israeli Government and the democratically  
elected representatives of the Palestinian people both to commit to  
replacement of military force with agreement through diplomacy as a  
means of resolution. 
 
We support the Boycott, Divestment and Sanctions campaign. In  
particular, the UK government should halt all joint Israeli/UK military  
cooperation and approval for all arms sales to Israel. 
 
Green Party co-leader Caroline Lucas has been one of the few  
politicians in parliament taking a principled stance on the issue of  
Israel-Palestine. You can view some of her speeches here:  
https://www.theyworkforyou.com/search/?q=israel&pid=24910. I’m proud to  
be in a party that is standing up for the rights of both Israeli and  
Palestinian people and not turning a blind eye to events that are taking  
place there. I hope that you will support me with your vote on 8th June  
to give parliament another voice on this issue 
 

https://www.theyworkforyou.com/search/?q=israel&pid=24910.

